
 
 

3 March 2025 

 

Key Stage 4 (GCSE) Options 2025-2027 

 

 

Dear Year 9 Parents, Carers and Students 

 

I am looking forward to seeing many of you at our Options Evening this week on 

Wednesday 5th March in the Main Hall.  We will start the evening from 5pm where 

tutors will be in the Harding Hall to meet and register you. There will be subject stalls 

and specialist staff available for questions in the Harding Hall and Dining Room until 

5.30pm when the main talk will begin. 

 

I am writing to give you some further information about parking for the event. Parking 

on site is limited and often difficult due to several other lettings happening on 

Wednesday evenings on the school grounds. To avoid blocking other cars or houses please 

do use a variety of local car parks, which are shown here Aylesbury High School - Google 
Maps. 
 

If you are unable to attend this Options Information Evening, the PowerPoint used during 

Mrs Wilkes’ presentation will be sent out on Thursday. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs S Saunders 

Head of Year 9 
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